
 

 

Bearnes Primary School Newsletter 17.07.2020   

   

Safeguarding 

Our designated safeguarding officer 
is Ms Eeles and the  deputy 

safeguarding officer is Ms Clarke.  

It is also possible to  express 
concerns to the multi agency 

safeguarding team (MASH)  directly  
on 0345 155 1071 or email 

mashsecure@devon.gcsx.gov.uk  

 

Star learners (13/07/2020) 

Oaks – Kayla 

Chestnuts –  Penny 

Sycamores – Alby 

Redwoods – Year 6! 

  

We have come to the end of a very strange year and one that we could not have ever imagined 

back in September!  It has been wonderful to see many of the children during this time and 

they have coped amazingly.  We have all worked hard and created some special memories 

along the way.  A huge ‘well done’ to our staff too who moved the learning online overnight. 

In September we will no longer have the hall classroom and Sycamores will be temporarily 

based in the hall until the new classroom is complete.  We are so thrilled to be able to have this 

build happening at long last! 

In response to Nicky Dunford’s letter earlier this week, the staggered start in September will be: 
 

Acorns and Oaks:  9:05-3:25pm 

Chestnuts:  9:00-3:20pm 

Sycamores:  8:55-3:15pm 

Redwoods:  8:50-3:10pm 
 

Yesterday marked my last day with the children of Bearnes and I would like to extend a huge 

thank you for your kindness.  It has been a real pleasure to be a part of the Bearnes community 

for so long and I look forward to hearing about the next chapter for you all.  I will be popping 

back to visit in the Autumn term!  Have an amazing summer break and all the very best.   
 

Alice 

 


